Roy Nicholson, Chairman <u>ChairmanMSTP@gmail.com</u> 601-594-4876



Laura Van Overschelde, Vice Chairman Jennifer West, Secretary Sandra Inman, Treasurer Julia Hodges, Executive Director

kym.wiggins@dfa.ms.gov

www.MSTeaParty.ning.com

October 10, 2012

PUBLIC RECORDS REQUEST

Ms. Kym Wiggins
Public Information
Department of Finance & Administration
1300 Woolfolk Bldg.
Jackson, MS 39201

Re: Mississippi Health Care Exchange

Dear Kym:

Thank you for our meeting today in your office. We discussed that our members Janis Lane and Mary McLaurin had previously filed on July 12, 2012, a records request of expenditures for the Mississippi Health Care Exchange. You subsequently sent those records through June 2012. We hereby respectfully request the expenditures for the period from July 2012 to date.

We understand that we may expect to receive these records by about Tuesday, October 16, 2012. We look forward to receiving them. Please call if you have any questions. Thank you.

Yours truly,

Laura Van Overschelde,

Vice Chairman, 601-832-0906

gura Van Voers held

Sandra Inman,

Treasurer, 601-955-8544